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Garden Tour Recap 
The hot and steamy weather may have kept  
a few folks away but the garden tour on 6/21  
was still well attended.  Visitors enjoyed  
beautiful gardens with musical entertainment  
and garden themed  
craft items 

Visitors to the Historical Society 
received a swag bag, shopped at 
the Vintage Rummage Sale, 
checked out the many great raffle 
prizes, and purchased tickets.   

Many Thanks!! To Patti Bergeson, John Bazan & Donna Bundalo for their hard work 
and dedication organizing the garden tour.  To Judy Balestrieri, Janet Rodman, Richard 
Thinnes & Sue Ziarek for their behind the scenes work at the Museum.  To Tony G’s, 
Park Family Dental, Educators Credit Union, SM Police Dept., SM Fire Dept., and 
Friends of the Mill Pond for supporting us with items for the swag bags.  To Miron  
Construction for their many years of support.   And finally to the gardeners, volunteers, 
vendors, musicians and especially the visitors.  Without all of you none of this would be 
possible.     Hope you’ll join us again next year! 

Do you have a garden you’d like to share next year?  Contact Patti at 414-651-9549 


